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Dear Father McHugh & Mike,

" We have shared with you a growlng des;.re to b\uld a more independent,
increasingly effective, representative national pro-l;.fe organization. It
is apparent that many people from other states are also very concerned that
“this type of orgam.zat:.on become a reality soon..
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Our conversations with you, with Fred and wlth“RJght to Life activists
in other states have convinced us that some steps toward independence should
be taken at this time. Because we are interested"ggd somewhat experienced
in building a Right to Llfe structure we felt it would be helpful for us to
brainstorm and formulate a plan whereby this might -.be accomplished. ‘We are
submltting this plan hoping you will react. to %gggnd'that we might be further
involved in assisting in any way we can ‘to see that our hared dream he s
a reality. e . »

-

We understand that all the steps for independence‘cannot be taken at
once and that our jdeas are in need of d.fs:uss;.on and._ J;efmement. 1t is our
hope that a ‘meeting of carefully selected actlve, Veffectwe, pro-llfe :
leadership can meet soon to work out detafI‘s wi'th you SR

i TS g

We would be glad to host .se 'hﬁya i 'itmg‘ if
asset, e R e
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